
 

 
 
 
Joe Charvat 
Deputy Director 
3100 Railroad Avenue 
Bismarck, ND 58501 

 
 October 28th, 2024 
 
 Adams County Sheriff’s Department 
 Attn: Sheriff Jordan Fisher 
 602 Adams Ave.  
 Hettinger, ND 58639  
  
Dear: Sheriff Fisher, 

On September 16th, 2024, the North Dakota Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation ("ND 
DOCR") completed an inspection of the Adams County Court Holding, graded as a grade four 
correctional facility under N.D.C.C. § 12-44.1-06. 
 
The inspection was made in accordance with N.D.C.C. § 12-44.1-24. The inspection included a 
tour of the court holding area. Note: the holding area is under construction. 
 
On the date of completing the inspection of the Adams County Court Holding area, the Adams 
County Court Holding area was determined to be not in compliance with the North Dakota 
Correctional Facility Standards.  
 
A facility inspection must be completed prior to holding any person in the Adams County Court 
Holding area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Joe Charvat 
Deputy Director 
Of Facility Inspection 

 

Department of Correction & Rehabilitation 
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